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SARA is well placed to similarly reach across NSW by providing access to state-wide records and 

archives which enable it to where appropriate, to partner with local communities through councils, 

libraries, museums, galleries to cooperatively share stories of towns, places and districts. These 

programs do not have to be expensive or complicated and would go a long way in making SARA's 

records and archives accessible. Similarly, SARA could have a lead role in building expertise in the 

management of archives such as those belonging to councils, historical societies etc. Any 

improvement in the documentation and accessibility of NSW's archives will foster greater 

understanding of our history, laying a better foundation for informed decisionmaking about our 

future. 

The NSW Legislative Council is holding an Inquiry into the Management of the Powerhouse 

Museum and their Museums and Cultural projects in NSW. The deliberations and results of this 

Inquiry would be relevant to the considerations raised by this Review of the SARA Act. 

In my view, the proposed merger of HHT and SARA is ill conceived and would be extremely 

detrimental to the interests of both organisations, diverting and weakening both in their capacities 

to fulfill their respective roles and purposes, and, lessening each of their abilities to fulfill their 

obligations to the people of NSW . 

Yours sincerely, 

Jennifer Sanders 
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